
 

 

PANCAKES & PAJAMAS:  

At Bright Horizons we’re passionate about bettering the world around us,  

especially in the lives of children.  That’s why we’re so excited to be partnering with the  

Pajama Program this holiday season to support children and families right here in New York.  

 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 15 
8:00 AM – 10:00 AM  

 

We’ll be flipping pancakes all morning!  Drop by the Art Studio to enjoy  

pancakes and crafts with your child and our Bright Horizons community.    

 

Children are encouraged to wear their favorite pajamas. 

 

A pancake breakfast to benefit the Pajama Program for children in need.  

 

DONATIONS OF NEW PAJAMAS IN SIZES  
NEWBORN – 5/5T ARE WELCOME. 

 

Bright Horizons at 20 Pine 

20 Pine St.  New York, NY 

212-509-1580 

20Pine@brighthorizons.com 

www.brighthorizons.com/20Pine 


